
Priorities and Resources 2015/2016 
 
Additional Information Requested 
 
 

Children’s Services 
 
Proposal 4 Reduction in the Action for Children Contract 
Proposal 5 Children’s Centre Contract 
 
Update Equality Impact Assessment – What was the result of the consultation exercise? 
 
Action for Children were informally advised at their Strategic Advisory Board held on 16th July 2014 
of the proposed budget cuts to the current Children’s Centre Contract.  They were advised on how 
their Service Users should feedback to the Council as part of the budget consultation process.  These 
responses will be directed to the Early Years inbox by mid August 2014. 
 
Action for Children were formally advised of the proposed cuts At a Contract Management meeting 
held on 30th July 2014.  The Council will receive Action for Children formal response by 23rd August 
2014.  They will respond in two forms.   

1. The impact on services of the 10% reduction - £100,000 
2. The impact of  the additional £50,000 

 
 


